
     

     
 

     

  

   

     

    

     

              
           

           
            

         
           

            
        

 

   
 

 

S1ATE OFCALIFORNIA--HEATH AND WELFARE AGENCY EDMUNDG. BROWN JR., Governor 

DEPARTMENT Of SOCIAL SERVICES 
744 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 
(916) 322-5462 

June 26, 1979 

ALL-COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE I-65-79 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DEPARTMENTS 

SUBJECT: CHILD SUPPORT REPORTING REQUIREMENTS 

REFERENCE: ALL COUNTY LETTER NO. 79-25 

This letter is to remind you that for the July-September 1979 quarter it will 
be necessary for the county welfare departments to compile information on the 
number of cases refusing to cooperate in establishing paternity and receiving 
child support. See the above referenced All-County Letter dated April 26, 1979, 
for complete instructions. As indicated in that letter this will be a temporary 
one-time report as new federal reporting requirements on "good cause" cases 
are expected in September. The maintenance of a roster of "good cause" cases, 
however, is to be continued until further notice. 

Sincerely, 

R.E Reich 
Deputy Director 
Administration 

cc: CWDA 
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